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Reference: Open invitation — “Special meeting to review the status of
implementation of the Inter-American Program for Universal Civil Registry and
the “Right to Identity”

Washington, D.C., October 22, 2015

Distinguished

Representatives of the Member States
Organization of American States
Washington, DC.

Of my highest consideration:

I am pleased to address to the honorable permanent missions of the
member states to the OAS, in reference of the special meeting requested by the
Permanent Representative of Mexico, to review the status of implementation of
the Inter-American Program for Universal Civil Registry and the “Right to
Identity” which, in the framework of the Committee on Juridical and Political
Affairs, is going to be held on November 12®, 2015.

In this regard, I wish to express the interest that this meeting has an open
invitation for the participation of authorities of the institutions of civil
registration and identification of all Member States, in particular, concerning the
exchange of best practices and experiences.

Note that this invitation does not commit the General Secretariat to bear the costs
of participation by those national authorities.

It is requested to the delegations of the Member States, to submit before Tuesday
November 3™, 2015, to romana@oas.org, choyos@oas.org, and Irojas@oas.org,
the name and position of those authorities of the institutions of civil registration
and identification who will be coming to Washington to attend the meeting, this
with the aim of including this information in the event Calendar.

1 take this opportunity to thank in advance for your attention, which will result in
the strengthening of our Organization, and to express the assurances of my
highest consideration.

Chair
Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs
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